
 

 

April 6, 2016 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Scott Jennings, P.E. 
SJ Construction Consulting, LLC 
P. O. Box 37238 
Honolulu, Hawaii  96837 
 
Scott, 
 
I want to take this opportunity to acknowledge the relationship Group 70 
International, Inc. has had with you over nearly the last ten years.   
 
Our firm first met you when you were the owner's representative in charge of 
architect and contractor selection for a multistory medical office building in 
downtown Honolulu.  Since our first meeting, we have continued to work with 
you on other projects primarily of a civil nature.  You have provided continuous 
cost analysis and construction consultation and review of some of our projects on 
O`ahu and the neighbor islands.  We have always found your services to be an 
asset to our team. 
 
We look forward to working with you as our needs for civil construction 
expertise continue. 
 
Sincerely, 

Group 70 International, Inc. 
 
 
 
 
Paul T. Matsuda, P.E. 
Director of Civil Engineering  


